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14 November 2012 

AHPRA legal team recognised in national awards 
The legal team in AHPRA’s Victorian office has been named small legal team of the year in the 2012 
Australian Corporate Lawyers Association (ACLA) in-house awards. 

The award recognises Australia’s best small legal team working in-house in a private, government or not-
for-profit organisation. 

AHPRA CEO, Martin Fletcher, said it was wonderful that the team’s achievement had been recognised by 
industry peers through the professional association. 

 “As regulators, AHPRA and the National Boards must act lawfully. We rely on accurate, practical and 
timely legal advice to help us in our core roles of protecting the public and facilitating access to health 
services,” Mr Fletcher said. 

“Congratulations to the Victorian legal team, led by Carol Geyer, for helping us ensure a strong regulatory 
system is delivered for all Victorians,” he said.  

For more information about the awards go to http://www.acla.com.au/aclanews/id/175. 

 

For more information 

• Visit www.ahpra.gov.au  
• For media enquiries: (03) 8708 9200 
• For registration enquiries: 1300 419 495 (within Australia) +61 3 8708 9001 (overseas callers) 

 

  

http://www.acla.com.au/aclanews/id/175�
http://www.dentalboard.gov.au/�

	Media release
	AHPRA legal team recognised in national awards

